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July 10, 2012

SUBJECT: 2011 Flood Disaster in North Dakota

In June 2011, the North Dakota Insurance Department issued the following two bulletins
relating to the flood emergency occurring in most of the state during 2011:

Bulletin 2011-1 Insurer Alert — Federal Disaster June 8, 2011
Bulletin 2011-2 Insurer Alert — Preservation of Property June 23, 2011

The bulletins were to remain in effect until declared inactive.

Please be advised that this Bulletin renders Bulletins 2011-1 and 2011-2 inactive
effective July 10, 2012.

If you have any questions relating to this bulletin, please contact Kathy Wolf of the North
Dakota Insurance Department at (701) 328-2440.
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